
Welcome to Year Two
Mrs.Barty, Mrs. Mavin, Mrs. Stevinson, Mrs Fletcher and our 1:1 staff.

Spellings       – in class wizard spellings and through phonics
- at home, due in on Friday (see slide) 

Phonics          – recap of phase 3,4 and 5 with a focus on spelling
- in class daily  
- at home: support mat for reading and writing 
(being sent home thorugh book bag)

- at home: daily reading and fill in reading record
- preparation for phonics retake for those needed



Reading
• ‘working towards’ – will receive daily 1:1 reading
• Whole class reading lesson
• Small group guided reading sessions – all children 

will be listened to
• Bug Club/benchmarking assessments 
• (decoding, retelling, understanding and comprehension, fluency) 
• (These assessments are carried out regularly) 

• Journals – in on Thursday – star stamp for four 
times a week 

• Author of the term: Martin Waddell
• Class reader (higher level chapter book)



• Kinetic Letters – recap all numbers and letters leading onto 
joining for those who are ready 

• Uniform – please label
• Earrings out and hair up for PE

• Library – weekly exchange – Friday books in!

• Parent helpers – any volunteers please let us know!

• Chance to shine – this is show and tell.  One child will be 
picked per week.  Please bring in 4 to 5 special items to talk 
to talk to the class about.  

• Look out for home learning tasks on fortnightly newsletter 



This is an example of the spellings your child will bring home every week.  Please practise each spelling once a day, across 
four days.  Please return on Friday ready for the next set. 


